
Uvalde 
Memorial 
Hospital

Better Health Begins Here.

Uvalde Memorial Hospital, is a 501 (C) (3) not-for-profit primary care facility that serves 46,000+ residents of Edwards, 
Kinney, Real, Uvalde, and Zavala counties. Funding for the new critical access hospital is secured, but additional funds 
are needed to purchase new medical equipment, technology and enhancements for the new facility. Your donation will 
make a difference in the lives of others.
 
The price for a 6” x 9” engraved brick with 1” letters and up to four lines of text is $300.00. Please make your check 
payable to Uvalde Memorial Hospital.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Name (Please Print) 		  Address		  City, State and Zip Code		  Phone Number

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Email

□ Enclosed is my gift of $300 for a 6 x 9 brick 
□ Charge my credit card $_______ 	 □ Visa		  □ MasterCard		  □ AMEX  	 □ Discover
□ I will cover the 3% credit card transaction fee so 100% of my donation goes to the project.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Credit Card Number		  Expiration Date			  SEC Code			   Signature

Engraved 6” x 9” brick inscription: up to 17 letters per line.  

17 characters per line includes Letters, Numbers, Punctuation & Spaces.  
Please Print in Capital Letters

Name of person (s) to be notified of Brick

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Name (Please Print) 				    Address 				    City, State and Zip Code

For more information, please contact Susan Rios at 830.278.6251 extension 1037, Fax 830.278.3578 or visit www.umhtx.
org  You may mail your brick order form to: Uvalde Memorial Hospital, Attn: Susan Rios, 1025 Garner Field Road, Uvalde, 
Texas 78801.

Thank 
You!

Edwards • Kinney • Real • Uvalde • Zavala

Equipment, Technology 
& Art 

For Your New Hospital

Join us in making a lasting 
impression with an engraved 

brick at the Arnim Family Arrival 
Fountain at the main entrance of 

Uvalde Memorial Hospital. 

The beautiful public area will be 
a wonderful and lasting way to 
honor or remember someone.


